
June 2023 

 

Early Childhood Stimulation 
Center 

Dear Friends, 

We are astonished at your incredible generosity. Thank you from the bottom of our 
hearts for believing in Peruvian Partner’s mission and donating towards such a worthy 
cause. We are thrilled to announce that your contributions totaled over $174,500; 
therefore, we have sufficient funds to begin building the NEW early childhood 
stimulation center! 

Claudia, the current preschool Director (of our rented space) and Yasmina, 
Peruvian Partners administrator, wanted to send you a personal message to 
thank you for delivering on this dream.   
Click on the image below to access the video. 

 



Because of you, we will be able to reach many more underprivileged children in Flores 
de Villa, help more families obtain scholarships for early childhood education, and 
connect even more young mothers to bible study groups. 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment. Stay tuned for more updates 
on the groundbreaking of our new early childhood stimulation center! 
Alex and Maria Paz Stavros 

Donate Now! 
Goal: $300,000 for 3 floors! 
Please make checks payable to Peruvian 
Partners and include a post-it note 
marked  
“Early Childhood Stimulation Center.”  

Send to: Peruvian Partners, PO Box 
735, Delano, MN 55328 

Donations can also be made 
at: www.peruvianpartners.org 

Donate Today 

 

 VISIT PERUVIANPARTNERS.ORG 

https://secure.myvanco.com/L-YR0T/campaign/C-13MRZ
http://www.peruvianpartners.org/
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-YR0T/campaign/C-13MRZ
http://www.peruvianpartners.org/

